



City Hall

410 Academy Street - P O Box 255
Cambridge, Maryland 21613
Phone: 410-228-4020 Fax: 410-228-4554
MD Relay (V/TTY) 711 or 1-800-735-2258
E-Mail mayor@choosecambridge.com

December 26, 2012

Mr. Jason Dubow Maryland Department of Planning State Office Building, Room 1101 301 West Preston Street Baltimore MD 21201-2365

Dear Mr. Dubow:

I am pleased to forward on to you a copy of the City of Cambridge Growth Tier Map as prepared by staff with assistance from the Maryland Department of Planning.

The City Council adopted the map on Monday, December 10, 2012 provided there were not any changes by the Planning and Zoning Commission upon their final review of the map on December 18, 2012. (The Council would was not scheduled to meet after December 17, 2012.) The Planning and Zoning Commission subsequently met on December 18, 2012 and acted to endorse the Growth Tier map as well.

We understand that participating jurisdictions are required to adopt a Growth Tier Map as a result of the passage of the "Sustainable Growth and Agricultural Preservation Act of 2012", (SB236). This map, as it applies to municipalities, indicates those areas in the City of Cambridge that are currently served, or are intended to be served by public sewerage systems.

We appreciate the assistance provided by the Maryland Department of Planning, Lower Eastern Shore Regional Office in guiding our staff through the process and for the excellent map work.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me or the Planning and Zoning staff with the City of Cambridge.

Sincerely,

Victoria Jackson Stanley

Mayor

cc:

Rob Collison Odie Wheeler